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 Office of the Town Council 
 

 

September 17, 2024  

 

Colorado Energy Office  

1600 Broadway, Suite 1960  

Denver, CO 80202 

 

 

RE: Letter of Support for Tesla’s Colorado Plazas DCFC Application  

 

 

Dear Colorado Energy Office, 

 

The Town of Castle Rock, Colorado offers this letter of support for Tesla’s Colorado Energy Office 

(CEO) Direct Current Fast Charging (DCFC) Plazas Application which proposes a 16-stall DCFC 

Tesla Supercharger site in Castle Rock. The location of the proposed site is 4612 Milestone Lane 

in Castle Rock – near the intersection of Founders Parkway and Front Street. The site is situated 

near Interstate 25 and is in the parking lot of the Milestone Crossing shopping area. Tesla has 

submitted a preapplication for this project and is currently working through project approvals. The 

proposed Tesla site will provide additional options in charging infrastructure to both residents and 

travelers passing through our town.  

 

Tesla’s proposed sites will have added benefits of (1) promoting local and regional EV options; 

(2) providing additional fueling infrastructure for those with electric vehicles; (3) generating 

economic benefits for our local businesses by attracting new local and traveling customers; (4) 

reducing local air pollution and greenhouse gas emissions; and (5) supporting meeting the state of 

Colorado’s EV charging goals. 

 

Because of the benefits described above, and assuming Tesla gains all necessary project approvals, 

the Town is supportive of the proposed Tesla Supercharger site in Castle Rock.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jason Gray 

Mayor 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Town Council 

 

 


